
 
February 20, 2020 
 
Minutes of Worcester Selectboard Regular Meeting  
 
Present: Ted Lamb, Benjamin Jones 
Guests: Brian Powers 
 
Meeting Called to order: 06:45pm  
 
Minutes from the previous Selectboard meetings were moved forward by Ted and seconded by Ben, no 
amendments were needed.  
 
At 6:50 the Selectboard entered into executive session. Executive session was ended at 6:55pm 
 
-Dept Review- 
 
Roads Dept. - Reported by Brian 
 

• Brian discussed the 2019 roads department budget overage and noted after reimbursement 
received via state and/or federal grants the overage was reduced to $500.  

• We discussed the benefit of having purchased the excavator and the fact that it has paid for 
itself and then some since having it.  

• Brian discussed one of the town garage door openers needing repair , the cost of said repair was 
$962.91 and performed by Vermont Door Co.  

• Brian will be posting an Ad via Facebook for a new road department opening.  
 
-New Business- 
 

• We discussed the proposal from the Onion River soccer club to expand the Ladd Field rec area to 
account for new playing fields.  

• The Selectboard has asked the club to redraft the proposal in order to reduce the expansion 
where possible and to make use of already existing areas. Ted will reach out to the club to 
discuss.  

 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:   
Next Regular Meeting – March 2nd 2020 at 6:30pm 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:43pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Benjamin E. Jones  
 
 
 
 


